
 
 
 

 
 
 

25 March 2024 
Gate C - Closed 

 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 
 
Due to upcoming construction on the school property, from Tuesday 26 March 
onwards, Gate C will no longer be in use and Gate B will be used instead. 
 
Students who are dropped off at the rear of the school, can continue to be dropped 
off there, but they will need to walk around to Gate B to enter the school. Please see 
below of the route they will need to take: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If there are any issues experienced with this, please let the school know. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


